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Truth dare questions and answers

Getty Images Q I 47; My sister's 45. We still argue all the time because she thinks I'm my parents' favorite. What am I doing? Beth says: Oh, yes, nothing spells family like the inability to shake up childhood dynamics. You'd think until you're middle-aged, get over it, but don't underestimate the raw mental strength of family wounds.
Perhaps your parents prefer you - in a Cornell University study, 70% of mothers surveyed admitted to being emotionally close to one child. Or maybe they're not. It doesn't really matter. What does matter is that your sister sees it that way. Ask her to write down all the ways she thinks she's short. (Yes, let her go back to when you were 5
and bought Barbie's dream house and she didn't.) And then, without her there, take a look at her list. I mean, really look at it. Is there a pattern of preference? Did you play that? If so, thank you and tell her you're planning on getting better. Whether it's true or not, encourage her to talk to your parents and offer to go with her. Maybe you
can even help her brainstorm ways to approach them in a calm, mature way. Sometimes all a man has to feel better is to be suspended. Q My mother-in-law once gave me a collectible porcelain figurine that I didn't like, but of course, I never said that. Now, I get a new one for every birthday and Christmas. How can I stop this late flood?
Beth says: Let's pay your mother-in-law points for consistency, bless her heart. But it's easy. Screenplay: Mom, thank you so much for all these figurits. I don't think my house can hold any longer. But you know what I'd love for my birthday this year instead? Just spending some time together. What do I say we go to lunch or shopping? If
you've considered hiding the figurincars and snifting them only when she visits, don't count. You'll forget or she'll jump unexpectedly. Instead, leave most of them somewhere out of the way, and put one or two places in a more visible place, where they shot you at least - perhaps tragically close to the edge of the table? Q My husband's ex-
wife always gets every story the kids feed her without checking with us to see if the information is accurate. How do we keep the peace? Beth says: I think you have twice as much fun going on here: an angry ex plus kids playing both sides against the middle. Your husband, not you, has to deal directly with the ex because of
disagreements. Don't take the bait: the ex and the kids are looking for a response. Don't give it to them, no matter how mean or wrong they are. Remind yourself that kids have been struggling for years with split loyalties. Many would love to expel the step-editor - making you a step-monster is an excellent tactic. If they repeat abortions
that their mother said about you, react unethically and neutrally. (That's not true. your mother must have heard wrong. now, who wants lunch?) In return, don't trash you on their mother, no matter what. Pulling. If you still need help, a therapist who specializes in divorced families can give coping strategies. (Try the American Marriage and
Family Therapy Association.) P.S. If an ex's behavior crosses the line from annoying to disruptive and alienation, check getting a court-mediated to set some ground rules. Beth Levine is a psychology/health writer who wants her to take her advice more often. Do you have a sticky relationship problem? Send Beth your questions to
womansday@hearst.com. (Type a relationship in the subject line.) This content is created and maintained by a third party and imported to this page to help users provide their e-mail addresses. You may be able to find more information about this and similar content in piano.io I get a surprising number of questions that or (1) I can't
answer without knowing a lot more details than the reader provides, (2) the reader can answer as easily as I can, or (3) involve asking SmarterTravel.com to do something we don't do. Below, you'll find answers to common questions. Reading the answers before asking one of these questions will save you time and help you find the
answer yourself. Where do we have to go? I need a 600-page book or a day-long discussion to answer that question in any useful way. To have any help at all, I first need to know quite a bit about you: what kind of family or group you have, what your interests are, how long you have, what your budgetary goals or limitations are, whether
you want prestige or simplicity, whether you prefer bright lights or loneliness, what kind of activities interest you, what kind of climate you prefer, whether your grandchildren or your dog will go with you, and continue, and continue. Surprisingly, some readers who ask where to go don't even say where they live and start their trip. Sorry,
guys, the only way I can help is when you send questions that are much more specific. If you are completely unsure about what you want to do, my best recommendations are that you (1) read a lot of travel postings, (2) log in to a lot of destination websites, and (3) find a good travel agent who is adept at handling such questions. When
are we going to visit? As with the question of where, the question of the best time to visit depends on how you define the best time: the lowest prices, a minimal audience, a wide range of activities, the hottest/coldest/driest/wettest climate, and will continue, and will continue. From a cost perspective, the answer is almost always in the low
season, but it can't be what you really want. What's the price? I get it probably more than anyone else, which is a little surprising. If you get as far as Ask &amp; Answer, you've obviously been SmarterTravel.com. And right there, on our shiny new homepage, in the top right corner, there's our own fare search gateway: you can search for
plane tickets, a hotel, car rental, a holiday and cruise prices. If you don't like our search system, there are dozens of others. Don't think we have secret ways to get airfare not available to you; We don't know. We have to go through the same kind of searches that you do. If you're asking about a trip that regular search engines in the U.S.
don't handle, a good place to try is ETN, where you can send a trip anywhere in the world and have ticket agents respond with their best deals. And if you're starting your trip in another country, you might want to find a local discount travel agency, online or offline, in that country. Can you arrange my trip/sell me a ticket? Not.
SmarterTravel.com does not arrange tours or sell tickets. All tickets. If you're looking for timetable information, scroll to the top right of the travel tool, with one of the options in the dropdown menu is Flight Schedules. Other options include hotel outlets and links to suppliers selling all types of travel. What are the requirements? Quite a few
readers ask about different requirements and limitations, especially on flights, but also on travel documents. You can answer almost all of these questions by simply google the question. Here are places to look for some of your most frequently asked questions: Airline baggage restrictions: Each airline lists its baggage policy online. Just go
to the airline's website and look for a link in her honor. If you don't see it in a drop-down menu, go to Search a site or site map. (Incidentally, when searching, the official term is baggage, not luggage. luggage is what you buy in the store; when you put your stuff in it and take it for a walk, it becomes luggage.) Items allowed in hand
baggage: The Transportation Security Administration (TSA) keeps a list of dos and don'ts for carry-on items. Passport and visa requirements: The Foreign Office travel details home page includes a button for travel information to apply by U.S. citizens and other passport information. The Info button leads to detailed lists of visa
requirements for entry to any country in the world. Is it safe to visit? No one can answer whether you will be safe visiting any foreign country – or anywhere in the U.S., for that matter. However, the State Department does collect extensive bank data on world countries, including warnings about places to avoid and more general information
about what visitors can expect. Click Travel Warnings from the State Department travel page for information on hotspots, and consular information sheets to other locations. Where should I complain? Most trip providers display an address for complaints, or at least a contact address, somewhere on their website. You can easily find them.
And you can forget to make a big fuss by sending a registered, repeated acceptance letter, or express mail to the CEO - it will end up in the same complaints office. The U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) makes your complaints about airlines even easier. Its website lists the current name, email address, phone and email address
for a complaint Of all the major airlines in the U.S. If you wish, you can file a complaint with DOT. And the butt also provides extensive information about the rights you have and don't have as an air passenger. Traveler.
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